
Mareisa Weil
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Senator Rafferty, Representative Murphy, and members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Education and Cultural Affairs,
My name is Mareisa Weil, I am a resident of Freedom, Maine, and I am writing to 
you today to urge you to vote unanimously ought to pass on LD 339, LD, 957, LD 
1202 and LD 1474. 
As a parent of children attending public school in Maine, I strongly believe in 
providing frameworks, staffing, and funding to support a curriculum that represents 
all Maine students and their families, and that represents the fullness of our histories. 
Especially at this moment where support for education from federal sources is 
uncertain, it is critically important for the state to step up and ensure that we are 
providing adequate scaffolding and resources to ensure that our children are getting 
the best education possible. 
Thank you.


